Student Comfort Kit and Letter for Emergency Preparedness

Dear Parents/Guardians:

At the beginning of the school year the PAC set a goal to prepare our school for any disasters or emergencies. We are happy to report this has been successfully completed. Each classroom is now equipped with a five-gallon bin and an emergency backpack to provide the staff and children with the resources to deal with any situation. These backpacks will be updated yearly.

In addition, to ease the anxiety of our children during an emergency, we are asking you to prepare a small comfort kit for your child. We suggest writing a letter, including a photo, and providing a small comfort item. Please place these items in a clear ziplock plastic bag, clearly marked with their first and last name and division number. These will be stored in the respective classroom bins. If you require further guidance with preparing your comfort kit, please do not hesitate to ask any member of the PAC executive.

Student Comfort Kit Deadline: December 20th.

Thank you for taking the time to prepare our school for an emergency situation!

East Kensington PAC

